
The National Fish and Wildlife Foundation (NFWF) is managing 
a new project—the Hotspots Mapping Initiative—to evaluate 
the feasibility of fisheries hotspot communication networks to 
improve fishing in and around the Gulf coast. 
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NFWF is asking interested fishermen and anglers 
to fill out a brief online form, which includes 
prompts to submit your contact information 
as well as information on your fleet’s current 
communications, technology, and data needs. 

forms.gle/A2GyrS87nYkqG6xW8

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdyKZYpdA1aUKCB1dq4vkMiHTuo_bluUQ8rXHooRO2EQ4v31g/viewform
https://forms.office.com/r/1644UqEkQh
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdyKZYpdA1aUKCB1dq4vkMiHTuo_bluUQ8rXHooRO2EQ4v31g/viewform

